
CENWP-OD-B 
         24 May 2017 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD 
 
SUBJECT: 17BON13 MFR – Gill Net at PH1 
 
 
 
On Monday 22 May, Bonneville structural crew workers used a crane to remove a gill net from 
the front of the power house.  It was estimated to be 60’ feet long and was badly tangled.  The 
remains of one fish were found, but it was badly decomposed and unidentifiable.   
 

 
    

 
Sincerely, 

Bonneville Fisheries 
 


